FACEBOOK POST

As our customers at Cayuga Corner have seen, the Town of Seneca Falls has erected “No Parking”
signs to prevent you from parking along the side of what is a County highway when, occasionally,
our parking lot is full. We have respectfully told the Town it has no authority to create this “No
Parking” area.

On June 2, 2020, the Town took it a step further by trying to create a “Local Law” that would
designate this area as a “No Parking” zone. The No Parking law does not go into effect until
Monday, June 22.

The Nation intends to challenge this law in court because we believe it to be discriminatory against
the Nation and its customers. In addition, we believe the process was rushed and improper. The
Town held a “public hearing” on the Local Law by video stream, but failed to read or consider
the Nation’s comments, including that the Town lacked the authority to pass a law prohibiting
parking on a Seneca County highway.

We will update you as the situation develops.

We appreciate your continued support.
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